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06.01.2024 

Dear Valued Supporters, 

As we embark on another transformative year at Savannah Vision Tanzania 

(SVTa), I would like to express our sincerest gratitude for your trust and 

unwavering support. 

Through our project to uplift the Hadza community by promoting beekeeping, 

agroecology, and environmental management, we have been able to make a 

positive impact on the lives of marginalized communities. Your financial, 

technical, and moral support throughout 2023 has been crucial to our success. 

As we enter this new year, we remain committed to our mission of empowering 

the marginalized communities in Tanzania. We plan to expand our modern 

beekeeping project for the Hadza, provide resources for agroecology farming, and 

purchase land to build a model school. These initiatives will not only provide 

nutritious food and income for the rural poor but also create a healthier and safer 

natural environment. 

We invite you to join us in our efforts by donating to our cause. Your 

contributions will go directly towards our projects and make a significant impact 

on the lives of those in need. To donate, please send funds to the following 

account:  

Account name: Savannah Vision Tanzania, Account number: 41310019032 

Bank name: National Microfinance Bank (NMB Bank Plc), Branch: Monduli 

Swift code: NMIBTZTZ 

As we embark on this year of charitable deeds, I urge you to keep Savannah 

Vision Tanzania and the marginalized communities we serve in your thoughts. 

Together, we can create a brighter future for those in need of education, food, 

income, and a safe and sustainable natural environment. Let us ask ourselves, 

"How will our actions define the future?" 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

 

Thomas Reuben 

Executive Director 

Savannah Vision Tanzania (SVTa) 

Email: director@savannahvisiontz.org 


